
 

“Safety is a State of Mind!” 
 

Meeting Minutes 

June 28, 2022 
Attendance: 

 

[X] Phil Sapp – Chairperson/Coordinator    

[X] Cory Dettrich – Vice Chairperson  [X] Missy Sapp - Secretary 

[X] Nicole Antons [] Matt Young  [X] Lin and Bruce Buer   

[] Ryan Erickson  [] Heather McDuffie – HR  [] Jared Landau – IT 

[] Sarah Hall – Guest RM/Washington 

  

This document will serve as the June 2022 Safety Committee Meeting Minutes 

and should be filed accordingly. 

• Property visits to Spring Meadow Estates and Center Street Mobile Estates in the 

Keizer/Salem, OR area. 

o Reports will be submitted to community managers, regional manager, 

corporate office and HR. 

• Our preliminary planned property visits for July with be on Friday the 22nd.  Great 

Western MHP and Bridge Creek Apartments/Totem Pole Estates in Vancouver, WA.  

More information to follow in the next weeks. 

 

• Meeting Adjourned at 1:30pm 

 


